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A meeting with representatives of the Institute for Construction of Canton Sarajevo was held in premises
of the Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs on 6 March 2019. Delegation of the
Institute was led by Director Mr. Mirza Hulusić, and behalf of the Federal Geodetic Administration were
Director, Mr. Željko Obradović, Assistant Director for Geoinformatics’ Mr. Nedžad Pašalić and Expert
Advisor in Geoinformatics’ Sector, Mr. Denis Tabučić.

During this meeting it was discussed about possibilities of cooperation regarding IT system for making,
maintenance, distribution and data storage of cadastre of communal devices.
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